
 
The Honorable Kumar Barve       March 24, 2022 

Room 251 

6 Bladen Street 

Annapolis, MD 21401 

 

Dear Chairman Barve, Vice Chair Stein, and Honorable Members of the Environment and 

Transportation Committee, 

 

As the sole Senator on the Dorchester County Delegation, I am writing in support of Senate Bill 80 -  

Motor Vehicle Registration – Exceptions for Golf Carts – Hoopers Island and Taylors Island. 

This legislation would authorize a person to operate a golf cart equipped with approved lighting on 

Upper or Middle Hoopers Island or Taylors Island in Dorchester County on designated county 

highways. This legislation was indicated as a major priority for the Dorchester County Council for 

this legislative session. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of Senate Bill 80 and I urge a favorable report. Please do not 

hesitate to contact me with any questions. 

 

Best regards,  

 

 

 

 

Senator Addie C. Eckardt 


